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This week the Gatehouse children have been buzzing around like little bees. We have been on 
a bug hunt in the park, the nursery garden and around the school grounds to help us learn the 
names and colours of the bugs. We made bugs using collage materials, squidgy dough and by 
threading beads onto string. 
 
The nursery children had an exciting visit from Mrs Traynor who is a bee keeper.  Mrs Traynor 
bought in her special outfit, her equipment and ‘Betty the bee’.  The children enjoyed 
spreading honey onto bread and tasting it.   
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